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 Message from the Headteacher 

As we look forward to a half term break, we wish all of our community a restful and 
enjoyable time with each other. This half term has been one filled with some     
amazing learning from the children and was summed up this week with an amazing 
visit from Richard Buck yesterday. The learning only becomes amazing due to the 
hard work and dedication of all the staff who work in our school.  
 
After half term, our PSHE focus will be 'Healthy Me'. We will be learning all about 
our physical and mental health. Look out for information about this coming home 
from your child(s) class teacher(s).  

World Book Day—Thursday 2nd March 

We encourage all children to celebrate the joy of    

reading and books by coming to school dressed up as a 

character from their favourite book. 

World Book Day vouchers will be sent home and can be 

spent between 16 February and 26 March 2023. 



Travelling Book Fair—21st—27th March  

The book fair will be arriving in school on the 

21st  March. It will run each day from 3-3:30pm 

with the last one being held on Monday 27th 

March. 

The £1.00 World Book Day books will not be    

available at the fair, but the £1.00 voucher can 

be redeemed against the price of any other 

Year 5 and Year 6 Children  

Please note that after half term,  Year 5 and Year 6 children will be         

allowed to walk home after clubs providing SCHOOL HAS RECEIVED A 

SIGNED PERMISSION. Please contact the person running the club if you 

wish to arrange this if it has not already been done. 

 

Many Thanks  

This week we say Goodbye to Miss 

Smith who has worked at Northstead 

as a teaching assistant for 8 years. We 

thank her for all her hard work and 

wish her lots of luck for the future. She 

will be missed very much. 

Mrs Mustoe has also recently left her 

position at Northstead. We thank her 

for her valuable contribution to school 

and wish her health and happiness in 

her future endeavours. 



After October half term, the cast and the chorus began 
their rehearsal journey for Peter Pan, The Musical. The 
chorus, who attend on a Monday, have been learning 
dance numbers and songs linked to the different      
characters that are in the show. 

The cast have been meeting every Thursday, learning 

how to develop their characters, understanding stage 

direction and getting used to working with their fellow 

cast members. 

Peter Pan, The Musical 



Young Voices 

Our KS2 Young Voices Choir visited Sheffield arena on Wednesday to join a 5000 
strong children’s choir. What a brilliant day was had by all! They had the opportunity 
to perform alongside Heather Small, as well as many other inspiring musicians such as 
the Beat Box Collective and dancers Urban Strides. They really did make us all feel 
proud!   



Contact Details 

Please could you make sure that school are kept up to date with any changes in         

address / phone number / e-mail so we have your current details on our system. 

Many Thanks  

Sportshall Athletics Competition  

On Tuesday, 18 children from years 5 and 6 took part in the Scarborough District 
Sporthshall Athletics Competition. The children faced some stiff competition from 9 
other schools. There was a lively atmosphere and the children really embraced the 
competitive vibe. For many of the events, it was a close run thing. I really want to  
congratulate the children, as it was the first time many of them had ever tried some of 
the events, let alone compete for the school. Overall, we came 6th, with 99 points and 
this is something all the children should be proud of. They have worked as a team for 
the team and this is a great achievement. 

Mrs Pateman and Mrs Mitchell 



Upcoming dates for your diary 

Thursday 2nd March       World Book Day 

Friday 17th March        Red Nose Day 

Tuesday 21st March—Monday 27th March   Travelling Book Fair in School 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely Half Term  with your  

families. School re-opens on Monday 

20th February 


